
SBLT Meeting 

March 16, 2021 

(via Microsoft Teams) 

Members Present: Zimmerman, Vaka, Carruthers, Jennings 

(Classified Staff), Bostick (K), Hance (1st), Ventus (2nd), 

Freeman (3rd), Young (4th), Miller (5th), Almstead (EC),  

Cyrus (Specialists), Jackson, Gerard Lowe (Parent Rep) 

Meeting Start Time: 2:47 pm 

Spring Break Zearn Initiative:  

Mr. Zimmerman presented the idea of a celebration, per grade 

level, for students logging onto Zearn Math. It was decided that 

classroom teachers can assign a module to their students. 

30-60-90 Document:  

The administrative team will update the document every week. 

Targeted support for students is being implemented with 

FastBridge and Number Worlds. 

Agendas (Planners): 

A K-2 version and a 3-5 version of student agendas/planners 

will be presented for consideration at the next staff meeting. 

End of Year Testing Update: Day 1 of the Test Window is 

Thursday, May 20, 2021. The days when remote and virtual 

learners will be tested will be a remote learning day for in-

person students. 



Title 1 Spending Update: 

Funds have been allocated and all accounts are almost “zeroed 

out.” 

Informal Intent Form for School Year 2021-2022: 

Vaka will email the form to all staff on March 16, 2021. 

Completed forms should be returned by 5:00 pm on Monday, 

March 22, 2021. 

Questions/Concerns: 

Freeman will remind 3 grade cohorts of recess time. 

The decision to departmentalize 5th grade classes will be 

determined later. Fifth grade teachers can include this 

question/concern on the Intent Form. 

There have been 37 office referrals, with an additional 2 

pending. There have been 179 minor incidents.  

It was asked that it be stressed that the person witnessing the 

behavior be the one to document it, rather than the classroom 

teacher, when the teacher was not present (e.g. during Specials 

when the classroom teacher may not be in the classroom, or 

when the student(s) are not in classroom with the teacher).  

Concerning “ISS” each teacher can have after school detention 

if this has been communicated to the parent. A student will not 

be kept after school if the parent has not been contacted unless 

it is a matter of safety for the student. 



Concerns with bus transportation should be emailed to 

Zimmerman and it will be forwarded to the Transportation 

Department. 

Mr. Zimmerman presented an idea for school t-shirts. If staff 

and/or parents would like to purchase, the cost will be 

$5.00/shirt. This should off-set the purchase for students, so 

each student can receive a shirt. Purchases would be made 

through the vendor, so there would be no collection and 

receipting of money. 

Meeting End Time: 4:03 pm 

Next meeting will be April 20, 2021 

 

 


